
From: Mark Oldridge [mailto:oldridgemark@gmail.com]  
Sent: 15 February 2019 08:58 
To: Chris Bartlett 
Subject: Re: Lidsey App 
 
Dear Chris, 
 
I would be grateful if you wouls accept this email as formal agreement to extend the period of 
determination to Fiday 15th February 2019. 
 
Regards, 
 
Mark G Oldridge. 
 
On Fri, Feb 15, 2019 at 8:38 AM Chris Bartlett <chris.bartlett@westsussex.gov.uk> wrote: 

Good morning Mark, 

Regarding the application for the Lidsey oil site, the report has been written for 
approval (and has been reviewed by my manager) and the conditions have been 
drafted. 

Please could you grant an extension of time until today, Friday 15th February 
2019, to enable it to be signed off and sent out to you. 

Kind regards, 

Chris Bartlett 

Principal Planner, Planning Services 

Economy, Planning and Place Directorate 

West Sussex County Council, Ground Floor, Northleigh, County Hall, Chichester, 
West Sussex, PO19 1RQ 

Internal: 26946| External: 0330 222 6946 | E-mail: chris.bartlett@westsussex.gov.uk  

  

This email and any attachments are confidential and intended solely for the persons 
addressed. If it has come to you in error please reply to advise us but you should not 
read it, copy it, show it to anyone else nor make any other use of its content. West 
Sussex County Council takes steps to ensure emails and attachments are virus-free but 
you should carry out your own checks before opening any attachment.  
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